
Killara Public School P&C Presidents’ Report – 25 June 2014. 

 

Today was our spellathon. Thank you to our year 4 parents Carolyn Sinclair, Anne McCarthy and 

Trish Watson who have been and are still coordinating this event. Thank you to the class teachers 

and Mrs Taylor-Hill who have very kindly assisted. The money raised will go directly to ipads for the 

classrooms. The children will benefit greatly by having access to these ipads for interactive learning 

within their classrooms.  Thank you to the children who have studied their words intently and to all 

who have very generously sponsored to this event.  

The father’s day breakfast is set for the 5 September, it is a special event at the school for both 

fathers and students and we encourage all fathers and male carers to attend. It has always been a 

very social gathering, giving fathers the welcomed opportunity to interact with the school 

community.  

Our social event of the year – Trivia night is on the 25th October. The organisation of this event is 

well on its way. Many thanks to Nikki Napier, Caileen Cachia, Chris Hooton, Bronwyn Edler, Kerstin 

Knight and Sandeep Rao for their time and effort towards making this a successful event. So far we 

have had a number of wonderful prizes donated including a P&O 4 night Melbourne shopping cruise.  

We do need some more donations as the success of our fundraising very much depends on the 

generosity of individuals and businesses donating gifts, prizes and services. In the near future the 

coordinators will be asking the students in each class to donate a gift to the class hampers, to be 

auctioned on the evening. The combination of wonderful prizes food and wine as well as interesting 

trivia hosted by a trivia master will make the night fun and entertaining.   

The P&C website is underway. It is in its initial stages of set up on the development web server. 

There is nothing available to look at at the moment and the school holidays may slow the 

development. In the next school term we will definitely see advancement. Thank you to Sandeep 

who is also assisting with this.   

Thank you to all who have supported the P&C throughout this school term. We recognise your 

generosity in volunteering your time and we look forward to your continued support in the future.   


